Bunches Bend Protection District Meeting. December 16, 2021. Tap Parker's Office.

Commissioners present were Tap Parker, Steve Brown, Teddy Schneider, David Oswalt, and
Andy Brister. Absent were Shannon Baker and Steve Cochran.

David Oswalt made a motion to approve the minutes of October meeting. Seconded by Teddy
Schneider.

David Oswalt made a motion to amend the 2021 budget. Seconded by Teddy Schneider.

Steve Brown spoke with President of the East Carroll Parish Police Jury Randy Walters to discuss
pumping station expenses.

No other business. Meeting adjourned.
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